
When we removed the barrel action from the stock assembly, the 
trigger assembly was wet with excessive oil. The use of oi I 
should be used sparingly on the firearm and not let accumulate in 
or on the trigger assembly, as this condition could adversely af­
fect the operation of the trigger assembly. 

Mr. Perrigo, as a gesture of good-will, we are requesting that our 
repair service section instal I a new trigger assembly at no charge, 
and return your rifle to you. The firearm wi I I also be re-tested 
in our shooting gallery before we effect shipment. 

We trust our action meets with your approval. 

DJS:tpp 

Sincerely, 

I 

Product Service 

Rcmint:ton Anns Company. /nc. 
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